The Los Angeles County Commission on HIV invites you
to a Community Review of its HIV Prevention Service
Standards for Los Angeles County

What is a HIV Prevention Service Standard?
Service standards outline the elements and expectations a service provider
follows when delivering a HIV prevention service.

Why is it needed?
Service standards establish the minimal level of service that a provider may offer
within the County of Los Angeles to prevent the transmission of HIV.

Two Community Review sessions will be held:

May 19, 2017
Commission on HIV
3530 Wilshire Blvd., 7" Floor, CR A&B
Los Angeles, CA 90012
10:00am - 11:30am | 12:00pm — 1:30pm
(BREAKFAST PROVIDED) (LUNCH PROVIDED)
*seating is limited so please RSVP your participation by May 17, 2017 for
only one session*
For more information or to RSVP, please contact Doris Reed at

dreed@lachiv.org




